
Attend a training in one of 
THREE LOCATIONS

SIOUX FALLS 
SEPT. 17
USD Avera Hall,  
4801 N. Career Ave. 

CHAMBERLAIN/
OACOMA 
SEPT. 18
Cedar Shores  
Conference Center, 
1500 Shoreline Dr. 

RAPID CITY 
SEPT. 19
Western Dakota Tech 
Events Center,  
800 Mickelson Dr.

Members of the U.S. Dept of Education Privacy Technical Assistance Center (PTAC) 
and staff from the South Dakota Department of Education are hosting training for 
schools on cyber security and Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA).

Agenda items include:

	 • FERPA Deep Dive  
		  Improve your understanding of FERPA and the context for the law  
		  and reduce misconceptions and misunderstandings about FERPA.	

	 • Vetting EdTech  
		  This session will explore both the importance of and how online  
		  educational technology can be assessed for privacy protections  
		  and general compliance with FERPA.

	 •Anatomy of a Hack 
		  This session will feature a real cyberattack against a simulated school.  
		  See firsthand how attackers pick out their targets, exploit vulnerabilities,  
		  and break into school data systems.

	 • Data Breach Response 
		  Attendees will be faced with a simulated data breach scenario and must  
		  make the critical decisions in addressing an ongoing breach, avoiding  
		  pitfalls, and guiding an organization through the difficult and often murky  
		  issues facing organizations during that time.

	 • What happens when you are hacked 
		  Who do you call? 
		  This presentation will take you through a school district data breach and will  
		  provide participants with a step-by-step guide of who to call and additional 
		  resources available to districts to help prepare for –and survive – a cyber  
		  security data breach.

To register, go to sded.sd.gov and search for “Cyber Security and FERPA training”.

Trainings are from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.,  
lunch is on your own.

https://sded.sd.gov/

